
From: Taylor, Richele
To: RCRC Board <Board@rcrc.state.sc.us>

Cornelia Watts <cornelia@rcrc.state.sc.us>
David Stringer <HR@rcrc.state.sc.us>

Date: 11/18/2016 2:32:50 PM
Subject: RCRC

Ms. Watts and Mr. Stringer,
 
On Monday or Tuesday I would like to get documents to the RCRC Board members.  I will have flash drives with the 
documents loaded.  I can deliver these to the RCRC, or I can deliver them to specific addresses.  Would you let me 
know what is preferred? I will have one for each member.
 
Thank you,
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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